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Friday 1st March, 2024 

 
Year 3 Production - Friday 15th March 2024 at 9.30 a.m. 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
We are delighted to invite you to attend our Year 3 performance which will take place 
on Friday 15th March 2024 at 9.30 a.m.  The children will be working very hard and 
no doubt will be eager to share their performance with you.  All children are involved 
in the production which includes a variety of roles, both speaking and non-speaking.  
The performance will start at 9.30 a.m. but we ask that the children arrive at their 
usual time of 8.35 a.m.  
 

TICKETS 
 
The school productions are always extremely popular, so to make sure every child can have someone in 
the audience, ticket allocations will be limited to 2 tickets per child.  
 
Please confirm how many seats you require, by clicking this link, by Wednesday 13th March. If you are 
unable to come, please click on the link anyway and state that you would like no tickets; as your allocation 
of tickets will then be available for someone else. 
 
We appreciate the difficulties that this may cause particularly for extended family members wishing to see 
the performance but regulations limit the number of people we can admit into our school hall and we have 
to consider the safety and well-being of all the children and adults.  
 
Young children and babies must have a ticket even if you intend to sit them on your knee.  Fire regulations 
also mean we cannot allow parents to stand at the back or side of the hall or in the spaces between the 
chairs, and you may be asked to leave pushchairs outside the school building. 
 
Children across the school will have the opportunity to see the performances during the week so get to see 
siblings and friends perform.  
 

 
If you wish to take photographs/videos of your child in the performance, we would request that these are 
kept within your family.  Any photographs/videos that include any child other than your own should not be 
shared on social media. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  We look forward to seeing you on 15th March. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs V Pankhania 
Headteacher 

 

Little Hill Primary School is part of the OWLS Academy Trust:  an exempt charity and a company limited by guarantee, 
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